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Tuesday 18th  July 2023 - 30 Dhul Hijjah 1444 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 
 
Re: Summer School – Tuesday 29th August, Wednesday 30th August and Thursday 31st August (3 days) 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Eden Boys’ Leadership Academy will be running a summer school at the 
end of the summer holidays. This is an excellent opportunity for students in Year 10 to prepare for their final 
year of GCSE study – the most crucial year in their education so far and thus it is very important they attend 
all three days. Good grades in all GCSE qualifications will ensure that your child can access the best 
opportunities in their future education, training or employment. 
 
Our summer school will focus on English, Maths and Science to ensure that students have the best possible 
start in their Year 11 studies in September. Each day will start at 9:00am and will finish at 3:00pm; you will 
need to ensure that there are travel arrangements in place for your child. 
 
Please note that students need to: 

1. Attend all days the summer school is running. 
1. Be dressed appropriately for a school environment (eg no shorts); no uniform is required. 
2. Arrive in school by 08:45.  
3. Have their pencil case and equipment with them. 

Refreshments and light lunch will be provided each day.  
 
We look forward to seeing your child at our summer school.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Akhmed Hussain 
Associate Principal 


